Lee, Chris

From: Jan Hobler <j.hobler@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 8:13 AM
To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Juvenile Detention Center

[You don't often get email from j.hobler@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Opposed-we have a growing crime situation in this area and limited police response because our district is large.
We also don’t have any Common Council representation for our district.

Who will want to buy our homes when they find out there is a prison around the corner?

It would be better suited in an industrial area rather than residential!

Sent from my iPhone



